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VACANCIES FOR PARISH COUNCILLORS

 
Are you interested in making a difference  in 

Berrynarbor?  If so, come and join               
Berrynarbor Parish Council 

 

There are 3 councillor positions available 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Councillor, please contact the 
Clerk, Mrs Kate Graddock for more info and/or an application form 

via email: clerk@berrynarborparishcouncil.org.uk or                                             
telephone 07703 050496 

 

Co-options will take place at the next meeting on 
Tuesday, 11th June 2019 at The Manor Hall. 
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